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CEO BULLETIN 
 

To:   Board of Directors 

From:  Norma J. Camacho, Interim CEO 
 

Chief Executive Officer Bulletin 
Week of August 11 – 17, 2017 

 
Board Executive Limitation Policy EL-7: 

The Board Appointed Officers shall inform and support the Board in its work. Further, a BAO shall 

1) inform the Board of relevant trends, anticipated adverse media coverage, or material external 

and internal changes, particularly changes in the assumptions upon which any Board policy has 

previously been established and 2) report in a timely manner an actual or anticipated 

noncompliance with any policy of the Board. 
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Santos 
Staff is to come back with information on whether AB 646 requires cities to notify 
the public before developing in a floodplain 
R-17-0023 
 
Santos 
Staff to come back with info on whether transfer to Trump admin resulted in 
personnel changes among scientists contributing to DFW and NMFS CA WaterFix 
biological opinions 
R-17-0024 
 
LeZotte 
Staff is to investigate whether there is a need for additional staffing to handle the 
construction management-- watersheds rehabilitation program priorities 
R-17-0025 

 
Santos 
Staff is to come back with information on whether AB 646 requires cities to notify the public 
before developing in a floodplain 
R-17-0023 
 
Assembly Bill 646, authored by Assemblymember Ash Kalra, would require tenants to be notified 
when signing a new lease that the property is located in a special flood hazard area or an area of 
potential flooding. The bill also would require tenants to be provided information on available flood 
insurance for renters. 
 
As amended July 3, 2017, AB 646 does not require cities, counties, or special districts to notify the 
public when they are building in a flood plain. 
 
For further information, please contact Rachael Gibson at (408) 630-2884. 
 



 

  CEO Bulletin Page 2 of 2 

Week of August 11 - 17, 2017 

 
Santos 
Staff to come back with info on whether transfer to Trump admin resulted in personnel 
changes among scientists contributing to DFW and NMFS CA WaterFix biological opinions 
R-17-0024 
 
The water district found no evidence that the transfer to the Trump administration resulted in 
personnel changes among scientists contributing to Department of Fish and Wildlife and National 
Marine Fisheries Service's California WaterFix biological opinions. 
 
For further information, please contact Rachael Gibson at 408-630-2884. 
 

  
LeZotte 
Staff is to investigate whether there is a need for additional staffing to handle the construction 
management-- watersheds rehabilitation program priorities 
R-17-0025 
 
Due to current workload, a response to this Board Member Request (BMR) will be provided to the 
board by September 29, 2017. 
 
For further information, please contact Ngoc Nguyen at (408) 630-2632. 
 

 


